
 
 

Commission Meeting Postponed 
The Commission is finalizing its report to be presented to Governor Rell.  Because of the 
time required to prepare responses to internal requests for further information, the 
Commission has decided to postpone the December 14 meeting.  The Report will be 
presented to the Governor in the first part of January, 2008. 
 
 


